DULAF

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA ALLIANCE OF
PUBLICLY OWNED TREATMENT WORKS

949.489.7676 E-mail address: kris@scap1.org 949.489.0150 (FAX)

GREEN
SCAPALERT

(SCAP Alert Policy: www.scap!.org/alertpolicy.htm)

TO: SCAP Member Agencies and Biosolids Committee Members
FROM: John Pastore, Executive Director
DATE: June 12, 2006

Water Environment Research Foundation (WERF) Report:
Study on Reactivation and Regrowth of Fecal Coliform

An important research report was recently released by WERF that may be of interest to
your agency. The report details the results of a first phase of a research effort regarding
reactivation and regrowth of fecal coliform in centrifuge dewatered sludges. The report
on this initial research was released June 5™ and can be obtained from the WERF website
at www.WERF.org. The WERF project number for this report is 03-CTS-13T.
Follow-up research is currently underway with results anticipated to be available to
wastewater treatment facilities by the end of August 2006.

You will find information summaries prepared by WEF, WERF, and USEPA on the
SCAP website at www.scapl.org/reference/biosolids. Please use these to gain additional
information about the report ban address any related media inquiries.
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